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Sidewalk Construction 
 

Construction along Main Street has been progressing quickly and is currently ahead of schedule. Curb and gutter have 

been poured for the first and second blocks, between East Jackson and American Legion. Concrete curb and gutter 

work will continue through next week and is nearing completion for the first two blocks. Sidewalk placement for block 

1 is scheduled to be complete by the end of October and block 2 is anticipated to start the week of October 28th, to be 

completed the first week of November. * 

 

Sidewalk demo along block 3, between American Legion Blvd. and East 4th North St, is tentatively scheduled for the 

week of October 28th. * However, because construction is ahead of schedule, demo may begin late in the week of 

October 21st. 
*Dependent on weather. 

 

 
* Photo Credit: Richard Perez, Guho 



Utility Work 

  
Storm drain work on East 5th North Street has begun, and detours are in place for this street as well as East 4th North 

Street. East 4th North Street is anticipated to remain closed for at least one more week. Crews will be closely 

coordinating any shutdowns with affected businesses and residences. Storm drain work is expected to be completed the 

week of October 28th with the goal to open the intersections up on the 1st of November. 

* Photo Credit: Richard Perez, Guho 

 


